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GUILDLINE

ANNOUNCING ATTENDANCE AT APMP 2018

From November 20th - 30th, 2018, Guildline will be attending the Asia Pacific Metrology
Programme General Assembly in the exciting city of Singapore. Along with exhibiting at this
esteemed conference, Guildline is pleased to be participating in workshops.

APMP 2018 will be host to tutorials and training about new and developing technology, as well
as important conversations about the redefinition of the International System of Units (SI). In
its 34th year, the Asia Pacific Metrology Programme will again connect experts in the field of
Metrology and provide a forum for specialized and professional dialogue.

As a world leader in Metrology, Guildline is looking forward to being a part of APMP 2018.

www.apmp2018.sg
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